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August 7, 1979

.

NOTE TO: Robert C. Arnold, Vice President - Generation, GPU

FROM: John T. Collins, Deputy Director, TMI-2 Support

SUBJECT: RETURN SHIPMENT OF REMOTE MANIPULATOR ARMS
SYSTEM FROM THREE MILE ISLAND

It is my understanding that shortly after the incident, V. Stello, NRC,
with your concurrence, made arrangements to have the AFB remote manipu-

9 lator arms system delivered to TMI to aid in the recovery program.
The equipment is presently in storage at the Pennsylvania Air National
Guard, Harrisburg International Airport, Middletown, Pennsylvania.

If you have no further use of this manipulator, the Air Force would like
the unit returned to Eglin Air Force Base, Florida. See attached memo

~

for point of contact and additional guidance.

M Mff
VJohn T. Collins, Deputy Director
TMI-2 Support

Enclosure:
As Stated

cc: R. Wllmer
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